
 

 

Learning to Achieve Together / Yn Dysgu i Gyflawni gyda ‘n gilydd 

Primary Phase/Cyfnod Cynradd: Strand Annealing Lane, Ebbw Vale NP23 6AN T: 01495 357755    

Secondary Phase/Cyfnod Uwchradd: Lime Avenue, Ebbw Vale NP23 6GL T: 01495 354690  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  ND/WAJ 
 
3 April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re:  Loom Bands 
 
We are committed to listening carefully to our learners and have undertaken a range of really 
interesting pupil voice sessions and surveys over the last two weeks.  Their feedback has 
been really positive and they have identified clear improvements in the school, particularly with 
regards wellbeing, behaviour and their learning.  
 
Some of our younger learners, however, have mentioned that several learners are bringing 
'loom bands' to school and using them to annoy or even hurt each other. We have also found 
many of them littered around our lovely facilities. As a result we have decided to ban loom 
bands at school and any young person found to have loom bands in schools will be severely 
sanctioned.  Similarly putty or slime is not appropriate to be brought to school and sanctions 
will be imposed on those learners who bring these items to school. 
 
I trust you will support us in this matter as our learners safety and happiness is paramount to 
us here at Ebbw Fawr. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
N Davies 
Head of Secondary 
 
 


